



Buckingham Park Church of England Primary School Nursery Newsletter

Volume 3 :: Issue 35 :: Monday 29th June 2015

The Summer is here!

It's less than one week to go until our Summer Fete which takes place this Saturday, 4th July, from 12pm to 3pm.

We're very grateful for all those parents who have helped to organise this event, for all those who have volunteered to help on the day, and for all those who will be coming along with friends and family for a fun day out. Thank you.



We're really looking forward to seeing everyone there.



We are promised some very hot days this week so can we please remind parents that all children need to come to nursery with a named sun hat and a named water bottle every day.

Also, please put on plenty of high factor sunscreen before your child comes into nursery. Older children may bring in a bottle of sun cream clearly labelled with his or her name but please note that it will be your child's responsibility to apply the sun screen.

Fun Sports Day

Our fun sports day for Early Years takes place this Wednesday 1st July.

Reception Class A (Miss Cooper's Class) will take part in the morning with our morning Nursery class, and Reception Class B (Miss Williams' Class) will participate in the afternoon with our afternoon Nursery class.

Morning session: 10am - 11am Afternoon session: 2pm - 3pm

Parents are encouraged to come and support the children and join in the fun.



You are very welcome to take your child home as soon as the event has finished, but please speak to your child's key worker so that we know your child is leaving.

If your child is able to wear a t-shirt or top which is the colour of his or her key group, that would be amazing!

Today's the day the teddy bears have their picnic...



We have set aside Wednesday 8th July for a fun 'Teddy Bears Picnic' for the Nursery children.

We'll be making sandwiches and hummus, and then enjoying them with our Teddy Bears as part of a picnic (hopefully in the sunshine!) with some Pom-Bear crisps and drinks.

We'll also be playing some fun games with our friends, staff and teddy bears!

We would really appreciate a £2 donation for each child so that we can buy all the food and resources for this fun event. We have 'tickets' available to buy now in Nursery for £2 (please bring the correct money in cash).

If you have any questions, please do ask one of the nursery staff.

Visiting new schools - Tuesday 7th July

If your child is starting in Reception in September he or she is likely to be invited to an induction session. For children coming to Buckingham Park this is on Tuesday 7th July. Children can come to Nursery as usual and the nursery staff will take the children to their induction session in the Reception classes. Children can then be collected from Nursery at the usual time.

For children not coming to Buckingham Park in September, please could parents let the Nursery staff know whether your child will be in Nursery on Tuesday so that we can plan our staffing levels accordingly.



